- 1) Mta Field house was approved by the the building Committee to be torn down, not cost effective to keep and would hold up the building process.
- 2) We would like a Forum (mini-stage) not to compete with the O'rien.
- 3) Talked about possible performing arts interest.
- 4) Town Hall Warren to response land for school use. Also survey proves we have 56.5 acres not 46.5.
- 5) School board is having a workshop on naming rights. It will go to policy next.
- 6) Fundraising and Local tax dollars for extra items that the state will not fund. This could take 6-9 months, looks like June for Referendum.

Next meeting Tuesday , March 8th 3:30-5 at the district office